
August 2020 results - Requests to the Technical 
Councils 
 
During August 2020, the Energy Regulatory Agency reviewed 207 requests to technical advice 
regarding the connection of commercial facilities to the power grid. Of these, 206 applications were 
executed, and 1 appeal was not considered due to inconsistencies in the submitted documents. 

"ASAN Kommunal" No. 1, "ASAN Kommunal" No. 2, Sumgayit "ASAN service", Ganja "ASAN 
service", Sabirabad "ASAN service", Imishli "ASAN service", Masalli "ASAN service", Guba "ASAN 
service" , Barda "ASAN service", Mingachevir "ASAN service", Gabala "ASAN service", Sheki "ASAN 
service", Shamakhi "ASAN service", Kurdamir "ASAN service", Tovuz "ASAN service", Agjabadi 
"ASAN service" centers and In Khachmaz "SME House" request were reviewed in accordance with 
the Resolution of the Cabinet of Ministers of the Republic of Azerbaijan No. 180 dated April 27, 
2018 on the approval of the "Amount of connection fee for the connection of construction facilities 
to the power supply network" in the existing Technical Councils. 

 


